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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Dear Members and Friends of the Hispanic Bar Association of Orange County,

It is hard to believe it’s already summer and slowly but surely our lives are
going back to normal. We remind you all to please be safe in your transition to
in person and group activities and if you have any questions regarding COVID-
19 vaccinations please visit OC Health Care Agency.

At our virtual Cinco De Mayo Celebration we enjoyed authentic Oaxacan
mezcal passion fruit margaritas with a mixologist. It was such a unique
experience and the class and drinks were the perfect way to celebrate.
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https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0016_90OmyFkHNfyk_dnBX-5NA67w2cpcOguP2SjMO3dlDzEuLh17Yc_AYV_iHb0kNOUIcLelRIGdcOjZDUtW8Z2OISVurMjUy8lPitLH_H3mG5XO3NKhLotVro1S-kKxrH5gVydTcmxiZULGD9j0nqQN1RtqBhRfgx&c=gHc6DLpQtU9eJ6BHkVi58D_mLtDkSGALTBU3Qz5zbeVpLQZS1Wx-fg==&ch=0z5GAeuYene53zf_wjrWIyv51XJwW5SUCjPbnNfP1uFFd_vaNftj1Q==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0016_90OmyFkHNfyk_dnBX-5NA67w2cpcOguP2SjMO3dlDzEuLh17Yc_MqVAZfLFX3qMRICqkoCUDV8Wi_zTf6FaqPDqC1W4nGBOcpU_nI0tntg7wrjfneWunSq9-oedtu30YyFHQOkr6l1-EjN1bD7Ir4UGbtlMNSU3BkBee2mjmU=&c=gHc6DLpQtU9eJ6BHkVi58D_mLtDkSGALTBU3Qz5zbeVpLQZS1Wx-fg==&ch=0z5GAeuYene53zf_wjrWIyv51XJwW5SUCjPbnNfP1uFFd_vaNftj1Q==
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Our trip was so memorable; we hope you will join us for our next trip, which
will soon be announced!



On other great news, we are happy to announce that our Annual Angel’s Game
is not only back, but already sold out! THANK YOU so much for your support,
we are so grateful to all of you. We are looking forward to seeing all of you on
July 6, 2021 at The Orange County Hispanic Chamber of Commerce & The OC
Hispanic Bar Association Night of Baseball

AL

THE ORANGE COUNTY HISPANIC CHAMBER G JA

\~ :

& THE OC HISPANIC BAR ASSOCIATIGEpF
A NIGHT OF BASEBA

P ETS PER PERSON.
D SIGN UP NOW!

P / SVP TO :
pagorocHeC.coM

/ OR
CHE ; ER@A:yM
.' cousb/tfsrs,i

ING NOT INCLUDED

>

i .
—~—


https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0016_90OmyFkHNfyk_dnBX-5NA67w2cpcOguP2SjMO3dlDzEuLh17Yc_I9-JlfKpiSLj3yO5vMqcMGabcp-oF4DrI4zlDe2DHBxcYiMxllYfJJRhNpKOv_VWLDTXa9Y8T2JZBrCKIGS5Ga-YdUJSDwvzU7dgb1S_pOK&c=gHc6DLpQtU9eJ6BHkVi58D_mLtDkSGALTBU3Qz5zbeVpLQZS1Wx-fg==&ch=0z5GAeuYene53zf_wjrWIyv51XJwW5SUCjPbnNfP1uFFd_vaNftj1Q==
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As the HBA remains committed to being a positive impact in our community and as summer has
now began, we must not forget about our families and children who will be transitioning to in
person school this upcoming school year.

Making a Defference irn
The OCHBA continues to support our community in their time of
need during this COVID 19 Pandemic. We are accepting

donations for various supply and food drives.
YOU can HELP by donating:

A monetary donation for the backpack drive and/or the food drive

DONATE NOW AT
OCHBA.ORG/DONATE

Now through August 15th, 2021
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After this challenging year we ask that you join forces with us to help our community with
backpacks and school supplies. Last year we donated 200 backpacks filled with supplies and we

know with your help we can do it again this year. Please join the HBA with our Backpack with
School Supplies Donation Drive

DONATE HERE
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Our summer calendar has more upcoming events, remember to 7= =
save the date! = | =
August 2021: End of Summer Mixer —

September 2021: Judge’s BBQ

We will send details of these events soon, so stay tuned.
As our in person events are being planned we have a great offer for all of our members.

LIFETIME MEMBERSHIP

For a limited time only, we are offering a LIFETIME membership for $999.00. Never pay
membership dues again and get membership discounts and access to all HBA events for LIFE!
This offer will only be available until August 31, 2021. Don’t miss out; get your LIFETIME
membership today!

Our members are what make the HBA great and you allow us to make a difference in the future
of the Hispanic legal profession. It is our pleasure to welcome our May and June new and
returning members to the HBA, we’re so happy to have you!
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May 2021 Membership Spotlight

MEMBERSHIP SPOTLIGHT

_J‘{'.rl\:i{f_’ | g
Atfomcy Members P\

PN

N

Giovannit Chavez

VISIT OCHBA.ORG TO BECOME A NEW MEMBER!




June 2021 Membership Spotlight

MEMBERSHIP SPOTLIGHT

The Hispanic Bar Association of Orange County
welcomes these new and returming members:

Attornev Members
Jennifer Corona

Andrew Linares

VISIT OCHBA ORGTO BECOME A NEW MEMEER!

Please stay tuned for our upcoming events, remember to renew your membership to receive
member pricing or get your LIFETIME membership today!

Hope you and your families are having a great start to summer, stay safe and hope to see you all
at the Angel’s game!

Warmest regards,
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LAW OFFICES OF SASHA TYMKOWICZ
A Professional Law Corporation

1800 North Broadway, Suite 200
Santa Ana, California 92706
Telephone (714) 835-8866|
Facsimile (714) 835-8891
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Hispanic Bar Association | P.O. Box 6130, Newport Beach, CA 92658
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